
TOWN OF BROOKLYN  

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF ACTION  
 

On February 1, 2023, the Brooklyn Planning and Zoning Commission took the following 

actions: 
 

• SPR 23-001: Site Plan Review for a Home Business (Woodstock Rebuilding) at 249 

Windham Road, RA Zone, Applicant: Kencyn Corporation/John Serrell - 

APPROVED. 

 

Please publish February 8, 2023 


